
Dear Council of Lutheran Women, 

 

I have just returned to Saint Louis and have received your letter and generous check. I 

want to take this opportunity to thank you so much for your support. It means a lot to know that I 

have the support and prayers of such faithful children of God. 

This year I am preparing for vicarage as well as for marriage. My fiancée and I are 

getting married on June 12th and we both appreciate you so much. As I enter this new phase of 

life, I am thankful for the support and prayers you have shown. 

 

In Christ, 

Brandon Bettcher 


